
Public Holiday Closure
Please be advised that our consulting suites will be

closed from 1pm on Tuesday 24 December 2024 and 
will re-open on Monday 6 January 2025.

For any emergencies during this period, please visit the 
Royal Victorian Eye & Ear Hospital Emergency Department 

32 Gisborne Street, East Melbourne. 
You can contact them at (03) 9929 8666 

www.eyeandear.org.au
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